
August 2015 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Western Massachusetts Genealogical Society has been an organization since 
1972.  Since that time we have been bringing quality programming to all of our 
members. We meet year-round on the first Wednesday of the month and our 
membership year runs from September through August...   Besides our monthly 
meetings we have added two Computer Research Workshops to help with your family 
research.  These workshops meet on the third and fourth Thursdays of the month from 
September through June and assistance is available by two of our most experienced 
genealogists.  
 
Our monthly meetings have featured speakers from local areas as well as national 
speakers in the field of genealogy.  Some of the speakers have appeared in person and 
others through modern technology have come to us through SKYPE.  Coming to us 
through SKYPE at one of our meetings in 2014-2015 was Maureen Taylor, the Photo 
Detective.  She spoke to us on several things, but most importantly she showed us how 
to recognize hints in an old picture.  There are hints that could and would determine a 
time period for your ancestor.  We also heard from Loren Forastiere a local Funeral 
Director on what genealogy clues the funeral home can offer you.  Our 2015-2016 year 
will start us off in September with Pauline Cusson, a genealogist from New Hampshire 
and an expert in French Genealogy Research.  Our October topic will be City 
Directories and November’s topic will be Cemeteries, Gravestones, and the Changing 
Customs here in New England. 
   
The monthly meetings are not all about the speakers though.  Some of our past 
programs have been binder workshops which help members organize their work and 
understand the importance of citing the various sources.  We also have had panel 
discussions, show and tell, open mic, and field trips.  The panel discussions have 
become very popular and give members a chance to ask questions to our more 
experienced members.  The open mic lets members talk about their research while the 
field trips allow members a chance to do so some research at the Genealogy Library at 
the Springfield Museums. 
 
Our membership cost is $25.00 and is kept low so that all may join us. The $25.00 will 
give you full membership for the year that includes the monthly meetings as well as the 
Computer Research Workshops.  Several of our meetings can be viewed on-line, and 
members will receive an e-mail with specific viewing instructions.  For those just 
interested in the Computer Research Workshops it will be a cost of $10.00 dollars.  I 
think you will find this money is well spent. The benefits of membership include a 
thought provoking program brought to you on a monthly basis.   
 
In the meantime please check out our website www.westmassgen.com for the latest 
updates.  You can read our newsletter, get a genealogy hint, explore a new genealogy 
website, or just maybe connect with a lost relative from our surname board.  



We can also be found on Facebook if you prefer the social media.  Please contact us 
with your questions, thoughts, and always feel free to share a story.   We are looking 
forward to an exciting year so please join us at our next meeting.  We would love to see 
you as well as hear from you. 
 
Fran Malone, President 
Western Massachusetts Genealogy Society 
 


